
Ketchum Opens Interprofessional Healthcare Center

This summer, Marshall B. Ketchum University opened Ketchum Health, the new home of the
University Eye Center, which moved from main campus in Fullerton, Calif., to Anaheim.

Ketchum Health is designed to be the university’s interprofessional healthcare center. As it continues
to develop, it will include a general medical practice as well as a dispensing pharmacy. Once
complete, the new off-campus healthcare center will offer an unparalleled collaborative practice
experience for optometry, physician assistant and pharmacy students and expanded healthcare
services for the Southern California community.

The new Ketchum Health facility will offer
collaborative practice experience for
optometry, physician assistant and pharmacy
students.


